
Lake Central School Corporation Mentor Program FAQ
1. Why is Lake Central bringing back a teacher mentor program?

The program has been designed for teachers new to Lake Central in order to make their personal experience and their ability to serve students the best possible during their first year as an instructor in the district.

2. Which teachers will be assigned a mentor?
Any teacher who did not receive a Lake Central RISE evaluation from the 2014-2015 school year will be assigned a mentor.

3. What can protégés expect from their mentors?

Mentors have been charged with assisting new teachers with several technical and housekeeping issues.  In the first semester, an emphasis on RISE evaluation support is a primary function.  Assistance with SLO’s and support prior to and after observations will be provided.  Support with grade book operation and grade submission will also be given.  Regular meetings with protégés will also give teachers new to Lake Central the chance to receive answers to questions unique to each teacher.
4. Will mentors be provided a guide for the support they should provide protégés?
See Attachment 1 Mentoring Timeline for 2015-2016

5. Will participants receive PGP’s toward licensing renewal for participating in the program?
Yes.  The number of hours will be determined during the spring of 2016.

6. What are the criteria for becoming a mentor teacher?
Any teacher with 3 years experience at Lake Central is eligible to serve as a mentor provided they were rated effective or highly effective in the prior school year.

7. How will mentors be assigned?
First, if at all possible, mentors will be teaching in the same building as their protégé.  Next, when possible, mentors will be teaching the same grade level or subject matter.  Finally, mentors will be assigned on a rotating basis with the number of successful years teaching at Lake Central as the third determining factor for selection. 

8. How does a teacher apply to serve as a mentor?
Complete the brief application available in the email sent out on 7.9.15 or on the website under Important News.
9. When will the program start?
The program will begin with a lunch during the first day of new teacher induction at Clark MS @ 11:00 AM August 4, 2015.  Mentors will meet their protégés, exchange contact information, and begin to discuss the upcoming start of the school year.
10. Will mentors receive a stipend?

Yes, the amount will be determined during upcoming negotiations.


